
       

 

March 14, 2023 

 

Sojitz Corporation 

 

Sojitz Provides Aid to Turkey following Earthquake 

 

 

Sojitz will donate JPY 10 million to an emergency housing construction project 

organized by Turkey’s governmental Disaster and Emergency Management 

Presidency (AFAD) agency and Sojitz’s hospital business management partner in 

Turkey, Ronesans Group, in order to provide support to the areas devasted by the 

earthquake that struck southern Turkey on February 6, 2023.  

 

Our deepest sympathies go out to the victims of the earthquake, and we pray the 

affected areas make a swift recovery. 

 

[For questions, contact:] 

Sojitz Corporation  Public Relations Department  +81－3－6871－3404 

 


